
Community 
Conversation 

 
 

The Belmont Health Department 
Invites you to come learn about  

The Town of Belmont’s 
Opioid Needs Assessment 
 

Tuesday, January 10, 2017 from 2:30pm – 4:00pm 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting Room 

Belmont Town Hall, 455 Concord Avenue, Belmont 
         The agenda is as follows: 
 
           1. Overview of epidemic 
  2. Review of findings from local needs assessment 
  3. Local efforts and resources 
        4. Discussion* - What is needed? What can we do together? 

* This meeting is designed to gather insights and ideas for Belmont’s 
response to the Statewide opioid epidemic, and to strengthen 

collaborations addressing the issue. 

Please share this invitation with colleagues and neighbors who we may 
have missed. All are welcome! 

RSVPs are appreciated! 
To let us know you are coming, please call 

(617) 993-2720 or email wchin@belmont-ma.gov. 
 
 

This project is funded through Mount Auburn Hospital Community Health Department 
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